
From: Debbie Goolsby [mailto:debbiegoolsby@sbcglobal.net]  

Sent: Friday, June 27, 2014 1:48 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Buffalo River Treasure 

 

 Dear Mr. Doug Szenher, 

 

I am writing to ask you to please do everything in your capacity to protect the Buffalo River from 

the ramifications of 

a hog farm.  I and others are depending on you to use your authority and capacity to protect 

this beautiful area. 

 

Please see that in 5 years from now, and for generations to come, we have a pristine river and 

surrounding areas.  There are other ways to have to have/produce hogs--don't trade the Buffalo 

for hogs/money.  No amount of money can buy another Buffalo River and its beautiful 

surroundings. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Debbie Goolsby 

 


